Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent

From:

Tomblin, Vivian - HCH, Director of Athletics/Student Activities

Sent:

Tuesday, June 30, 2015 8:11 PM

To:

Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent

Subject:

Overnight Approvals

The Boys and Girls Soccer Teams will be staying overnight in Lexington, KY July 24-26 to participate in the Bluegrass Games.

The Volleyball Team will be staying overnight in Lexington, KY July 31- August 2 to participate in the Bluegrass Games.

Thanks! Vivian